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President Ana Kanbara presiding in our new meeting location with seven full 
tables of warm, happy Kiwanians.

Song: Gary Goodman
Pledge: Ken Nolte
Prayer: Marty Villa 

GUEST: Selena Little

NEW MEMBER: We officially welcomed David Harter as a new 
member, sponsored by his friend Marty Villa. In his brief and 
modest remarks, David said he owns his own to drafting and 
design firm and appreciates the opportunity to serve our 
community. David could be our future Santa.

INTERCLUBS: Ken Darby: 
Greater Merced has been 
moved to March 4.

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES:
Tim and Peggy Ragsdale
celebrated #52 with a trip to 
the Monterey hotel where they 
stayed on the 2nd day of their
honeymoon.

CLUB ANNIVERSARY:
Doug Hardie, 32 years. 
Favorite memory: the
camaraderie.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Graffiti: Allan Ramsay initiated and led a discussion of the need to have more sponsors for 

American Graffiti. Ultimately Allan agreed that he would coordinate creation of a new master list 

for sponsorships. Brent said letters want out last week to the 2023 sponsors and a couple have 

already committed, including Bronco.

Socials: Randy passed signups for Bowling at Yosemite Lanes on March 2, the chili cookoff on 

Page 1 of 4

2/18/2024mhtml:file://C:\Users\adosc\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Outlo...



March 16 and a wine pairing night at Fuzios on March 27. Note: there are only 30 spots 

available for the wine pairing.

Drawings: Richard announced change in raffle rules: Each member can buy two tickets for the 

marble drawing, And the bucket drawing entry is now $2. 

HAPPY/SAD BUCKS

Larry and Patti Hughes welcomed their 11th great-grandchild, Lily.

Charlie Christensen is sad at the passing of his Aunt Bonnie but glad that she enjoyed 98 years 
of life.

Gary Goodman is happy that various major repair projects at their home are almost done.

Rich Humble was happy to see Larry Robinson with us.

Cory Warner announced that his daughter and son-in-law are expecting Aug. 1

George and Marie welcomed a new great granddaughter, Abigail. She is #5 for them.

Bob Riedel had mixed things to share about their recent excursion to Steamboat Springs in 
Colorado. Everyone but Randy Cook and Eileen got sick at some point, but they still had a good 
time.

Skipper is happy to be headed to the Super Bowl. Go Niners!

Jim Felt acknowledged the efforts by Jennifer Mullen to make us welcome for meetings at the 
Graffiti Museum. A standing applause for Jennifer.

Laura Maki is happy that her daughter was admitted to Perdue University for the graduate 
program in public. She'll be pursuing a master's degree.

Brent Burnside thanked Steve Perry for his efforts in arranging our new meeting place.

BOARD MEETING RECAP

The board approved:

--$2,000 to the Johansen Field Games. Note: Brandi Young from Modesto City Schools will be 

the speaker on Feb. 29 and explain more about this event, which is coming up April 19.

-- $2,500 for Youth for Christ

--$800 for MoBand

--Support for the Aktion Club, which we sponsor

-- Covering registration fees for those who attended the mid-year conference in Visalia. At the 

conference we were recognized for completing the round-robin with last year's interclubs. Kudos 

to Ken Darby
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Marble Draw: Jim Felt, but he pulled a white marble

Lunch Money: George Bairey

Meeting Adjourned at 8:06 a.m.
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